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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: nick mackaman <nick.mackaman@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 6:57 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 1748 St. Clair Ave.Mackaman Ltr 4-19-12.doc

Attachments: Scan0040.pdf; Scan0041.pdf

Hello Ms Vang, 

  

I have attached two documents to confirm that we have moved back to our house at 1748 St Clair: 

  

1.  Our first Xcel Energy utility bill, which shows that we started service effective June 1, 2012.  

2.  The work order which started our Comcast internet and cable service effective June 27, 2012. 

  

Is that sufficient documentation?  Is there anything else that you need from me? 

  

Thanks again! 

Nick Mackaman 

  

  

  

 

 

  

On Thu, Apr 19, 2012 at 3:14 PM, nick mackaman <nick.mackaman@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello Ms Vang, 

  

I am responding to confirm that I have received your email and the attached letter.   

  

I will submit documentation before July 10 confirming that we have moved back to 1748 St Clair.  I can show 

up for the July 10 hearing also. 

  

Thank you, 

Nick Mackaman 

  

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Mai Vang <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Date: Thu, Apr 19, 2012 at 1:25 PM 

Subject: 1748 St. Clair Ave.Mackaman Ltr 4-19-12.doc 

To: nick.mackaman@gmail.com 

Cc: FireSupervisor@ci.stpaul.mn.us, Rick Gavin <Rick.Gavin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

 

 Hello Mr. Mackaman, 

See attached letter in the above matter. 
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Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Office: 651-266-8560 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 


